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Bodman Workplace Law Group to Host 
Employment Seminar

DETROIT, MI, October 20, 2014 – Bodman PLC’s Workplace Law Group attorneys will host a seminar 

titled “Is Your Workplace Prepared for Increased Government Scrutiny?” on Monday, November 10, 

2014 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at Schoolcraft College’s VisTaTech Center in Livonia.

The event is free and open to all business owners, HR officers, or other professionals with an interest in 

recent developments in workplace law.

Bodman attorneys Aaron Graves, Christopher Mazzoli, David Malinowksi, Karen Piper, Maureen Rouse-

Ayoub, Charles Russman, and Donald Scharg will discuss legal issues related to the Affordable Care Act 

and other topics impacting employers. Attorneys will discuss recent changes in the law and provide 

practical recommendations for meeting increased government scrutiny in the workplace.

The program will include a guest speaker from N1Discovery, a leader in the field of digital forensics, e-

discovery, and information technology security consulting. N1Discovery’s speaker will address the latest 

trends in technology and social media and their potential impact on employers.

ABOUT BODMAN

Bodman PLC is one of the Midwest's leading business law firms, providing counsel to some of the 

region's most successful companies and wealthiest individuals on a broad range of issues. Deeply rooted 

in the communities served, Bodman lawyers provide clients with the personal attention of a small firm 

combined with the talent and knowledge expected of the nation's leading attorneys. To learn more, visit 

www.bodmanlaw.com.
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If you would like more information on this topic, please contact Anthony Allegrina at (313) 393-7564 or 

email aallegrina@bodmanlaw.com.


